
From: Russell, Merlin
To: Kurt Fogleman (kfogleman@perma-fix.com)
Cc: Breland, Jabe; Patel, Ashwin
Subject: New EPA guidance
Date: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 11:13:00 AM
Attachments: Closed Container Signed Document 120309.pdf

Kurt,
 
Happy New Year! Hope you were able to take off a little time and relax.
 
Attached is a recent EPA guidance on closed containers that may be of interest to you. I have not
 read the guidance as it just came through. Let me suggest we look it over during your renewal
 process to see if you want to make any changes with the container portions of your application.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Environmental Specialist III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section, Room 310D
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 am-4:30 pm, Fridays, 7:00-11:00 am
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